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Free Gardening Classes! 

 
Celebrate Farm-to-Fork Month in 

September by attending one to three 
classes on food preservation and 

seed saving for the backyard 
gardener 

 

 Wednesday, September 11th 
5:15 – 6:30 pm: Fruit and 
Vegetable Drying Class 
 

 Wednesday, September 18th 
5:15 – 6:30 pm: Seed Saving 
Class  
 
 

 Wednesday, September 25th 
5:15 – 6:30 pm: Fruit and 
Vegetable Canning Class 

 

 

 
 

Hanna and Herbert Bauer Memorial 
Community Garden 

137 N. Cottonwood St. 
Woodland, CA 95695 

Garden is on the west side  
of the building 

 
Attend one, two or all three classes! To 

register (required), contact David 
Linebarger by September 10th (first class), 
by September 17th (second class) and by 

September 24th (third class): 
david.linebarger@yolocounty.org 

530-666-8429 
 

Please bring water and sun protection, as 
the classes are outside in the garden; in 

the event of extreme heat the classes will 
be moved inside 

 
Classes taught by UC Master Gardeners – 

Yolo County and by UC Master Food 
Preservers – Yolo and Solano Counties 

 
 

September is Farm-to-Fork Month 
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